
 

 

 

 Thursday 9th December 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Ms. Williams 
 
It is with deep sadness I inform you of the death of Pauline Williams. 
 
She joined our school in 2006 as a Teaching Assistant and over the years has worked with hundreds of 
children; helping and supporting them with their learning.  She was also a beloved colleague who had 
the most fantastic smile and infectious laugh.  No job was ever too big or too demanding.  She gave 
selflessly to all. 
 
In the last three years, her health took a turn for the worse and she was on sick leave for quite a while.  
She returned to work in September but was admitted to hospital at the end of September. 
 
Ironically, I was carol singing with the children at Hanwell Station when I got the call.  It is an event that 
Pauline would have readily volunteered for; anything to help the children show off their talents.  That 
was the type of woman she was, always putting others first and never asking anything in return. 
 
We will all miss her. 
 
May the souls of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Julian Rakowski  
Headteacher 

 


